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Traffic Alert 
  

News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

For Wednesday, July 6, 2011 to Early September 2011 – Douglas County 

 

1000N Road at US-59  

On Wednesday, July 6, 1000N Road will be closed to through traffic from US-59 to 1200E Road 

(approximately one mile to the west) in Douglas County.  This roadway closure will allow for the 

reconstruction and widening of 1000N Road on the west side of the new US-59 interchange. 

 

Local access for residents will be maintained during the roadway closure.  No marked detour will be 

provided.  Drivers must use alternate routes during the roadway closure.  

 

Project work is scheduled to be completed by early September 2011, weather permitting. 

 
### 

This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired - 711. 
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